
 

 

 

Night Work Update                                              March 2021 

 

 

Please contact the Community team on 1800 014 307 

or email nbhcommunity@nbhr.com.au if you would 

like to discuss. 

 

 

Out of hours maintenance work is planned from 

Monday 8 March in the following areas: 

 

• Warringah Road from Fitzpatrick Avenue to 

Allambie Road 

• Wakehurst Parkway from north of Warringah 

Road to south of Aquatic Drive.  

• Allambie Road from south of Warringah Road to 

Rodborough Road 

 

The works will include cleaning and internal patching 

of stormwater drainage pits and pipes. 

 

We have included a map of the work location 

overleaf. 

 

The work is being done at night for the safety of 

motorists and workers. FYJV will take steps to 

minimise noise as much as possible.  

 

These out of hours work is planned between 8pm 

to 5am on the following days, weather permitting: 

 

Monday, 8 March:  high impact noise 

Tuesday, 9 March:  high impact noise 

Wednesday, 10 March: inaudible activities on 

Allambie Road 

Thursday, 11 March:  high impact noise 

Friday, 12 March:  low impact noise 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Location of work 

  

  

 

 

 


